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Northridge Middle School's 1st Exploring Our Future Day

Dear Sir or Madame,

We would like to share an exciting day we have planned for Northridge Middle School (6-8th grade)
on May 8, 2023. Many of you have heard of Career Day, but we want to take it to the next level and have
our students think about their future in all aspects of their life. We are planning a day for our students to
experience different workshops, presentations, and demonstrations where they can explore all the things
they can do in their future. We would like to invite you to sponsor this event.

Our hope is that this day is filled with experiences that help our students vision their future selves in
the style of a professional conference. We would like to provide an experience that looks and feels like a
real conference. For example, name tags, lanyards, conference bags, and more. We are planning to host
many different presenters and speakers and would like to provide them with a meal, snack, and water. \We
are looking for sponsors for this event and we hope you will consider a donation to this event.

If you are interested in being part of this exciting event please contact Teresa Allen at Northridge
Middle School by email at tallen@northridgeschools.org, or by phone at 937-275-7469 ext. 2212. Thank
you for investing in our students' lives. We are hoping to hear from you soon.

Thank you for your consideration,
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Teresa Allen
Middle School Counselor
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